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From: james pillman <jamespillman@hotmail.co.uk>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 4:59 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: new margin

To whom it may concrn,

I just recieved an email from MB trading about the new margin proposal from 100:1 to 10:1 and I
am outraged by this. If I and the company are happy to back the higher margin rates why should
we be dictated by someone else when we know the risks envolved? I am 100% against changing
margin rates and think it is unfair of the change.

thanks in advance for your response
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